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Dear ,  
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
With regard to your request for information received by the Department on 12 August 
2022 which sought the following information: 
  
Can you provide the number of animals live exported from Northern Ireland to outside 
of the UK for the following species for 2017, 2018, 2019, 2020, 2021 and 2022 (so 
far): 
• Chickens and chicks 
• Ducks and ducklings 
• Geese and goslings 
• Turkeys and poults 
• Pheasants and poults 
• Grouse and chicks 
 
I can advise that the Department has completed its search and can confirm that it 
holds some of the information you requested, which is attached in table format as 
Annex A. 
 
For exports from Northern Ireland to other EU Member States there were complete 
records of data for the period 2017 to 2022 (to date). In respect of the data extracted 
for exports from Northern Ireland to Third Countries (defined as countries outside EU 
Membership), this system has only been operational since 2019. Prior to that paper 
copies of Export Health Certificates (EHCs) would be held in respective DAERA 
issuing offices.  






